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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 8:26 AM
To: 'reneepatnode1@gmail.com'
Subject: RE: F.P.L, Rate Hike

Good morning Ms. Patnode,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Renee Patnode [mailto:reneepatnode123@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 6:24 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: F.P.L, Rate Hike 
 
I implore you not to allow F.P.L. to raise its' rates just to make more money. We can't afford it as it is. Last year 
they boasted how they did so well with their management of power they lowered our rates. The only reason they 
want this is to put money in the pockets of the shareholders, they will not use it for any project or use in 
providing power. Elderly people and those on SSI and SSDI cannot afford this neither can minimum wage 
worker's. How are people supposed to feed their families? If the shareholders want more money they have to 
invest in something else instead of stealing it from the backs of the poor. 
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